
BEHALA COLLEGE 

NOTICE 

 

PG ADMISSION CANCELLATION-2021 

  

Students who have admitted in PG Courses, 2021 and cancelled 

their admission, are requested to submit application for refund of 

fees, to the office (3rd Floor PG Deptt.)  within 19th March, 

2021 with following information and documents. 

  

1. Date of admission 

2. Date of cancellation of admission 

3. Xerox copy of admission receipt 

4. Contact no. for future correspondence. 

5. Details of Bank a/c of candidate (xerox copy of cancelled 

cheque) 

  

Date: 12.03.2021 

  

Principal 

 


